
Class of ’64 Policy for the use of Class of ’64 Resources 

The Class Executive Committee Policy for the use of the Class of 1964 resources for distribution of 

information to our class is that we do not send messages supporting individual causes.  Many of our 

classmates have strong feelings regarding issues or causes that do not affect the whole class.  The class 

cannot become involved in promoting, nor taking a stand against specific issues and therefore we do not 

send messages requesting money nor messages espousing a particular cause.  This includes political, 

commercial, or communications that may disparage a classmate. 

Class of 1964 Communications shall be subject to the same limitations as those imposed on the Alumni 

Association as a result of its 501 ( c)(3) status. 

At their discretion, the Class Corresponding Secretary, the Webmaster, the Class Email correspondent 

and the Class Luncheon Communicator are empowered to transmit information conforming to the 

above guidance. 

The Class President or Executive Vice President are authorized to approve exceptions to the release of 

communications which may conflict with this general guidance.  They shall keep the Executive 

Committee informed of exceptions made. 

 


